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CC:​ Rob Sauer 

Date:​ 8/7/25 

Re:​ Board Report - Homedale Middle School 

 

Enrollment 

During returning student registration, we had 86% of students show up during their allotted time.  

-​ Throughout next week, we will call all students (14%) that did not attend to inquire about their 

enrollment.  

 

During new student registration, we had 16 “new to” Homedale students register.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom Management Professional Development 

On August 5th, we had all new teachers attend a classroom management professional development 

centered on the Fred Jones book Tools for Teaching.  

This group of teachers will meet 12 times throughout the first semester to gain important skills related to 

classroom and behavior management.  
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Parking Lot / Gym Resurfaced: 

Recently all of the parking lots and the gymnasium at HMS were resurfaced. These improvements definitely 

add overall longevity to these surfaces as the visual appeal.  
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